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 Your New cahabaheightsumc.org Web Site 
  
The new cahabaheightsumc.org web site is online and available for your use.  The 
focus on the web site is on keeping our members informed, along with providing  
information to potential guests.  The new site will allow you to stay current with 
what’s happening in your church.  Announcements and event changes are posted to 
the site as soon as they are available.  Activity listings and event photos are  
included.   
  
Each page of the web site includes the church address and phone number, along 
with a picture of the church front and bell tower,  Each page also includes a menu 
bar that provides easy access to the contents of the entire site.  The menu bar  
divides the web site by tabs and makes finding things simple 
  
The calendar and events section contains our monthly calendar, a listing of upcom-
ing activities  - with graphics if available, plus the Tower Monthly and weekly worship 
bulletin (with archives of past issues).  The latest Tower is available on the web site 
as soon as it is ready for mailing, and the weekly worship bulletin is normally posted 
on Friday for the upcoming week 
  
The children’s section lists current children’s activities, services, and special  
children’s events, with kid’s activity photos, and Vacation Bible School information.  
This area also has information on Pre-school and Mother’s Day Out. 
  
A “Members” page has the current church directory and a list of the current church 
council.  This page is not available to the general public.  See Gwen for password 
information for the Member’s page 
  
Many of the pages on the site include a scripture from the Bible.  We will be glad to 
include your favorite verses if you let us know. 
  
As you explore our web site, you will find a wealth of other information and pictures 
not listed here.  Remember, the information on our web site comes from you.   
Additional information and pictures that you provide will be used to keep the site  
current. 
  
With your input, the new web site can be improved to become a part of your day-to-
day church experience.  For information, ideas and suggestions, please email  
danny.taylor@bellsouth.net, or call Gwen. 
  
A special thanks to Jim Gardner for all his time and efforts in establishing and  
maintaining the original cahabaheightsumc.com web site. 
  
  
  
Danny Taylor 
  
  
  

mailto:danny.taylor@bellsouth.net


   

 

 

  1     Larry Daniels 

  3 Dianne Milstead, Richard Feist  

  4       Annette Eberdt 

  5 Marjorie Jeffries, Will Daniels,  

           Anna Armstrong  

  8    Brad Bohyer  

13       Katie Gardner     

15  Lucy Anderson, Blake Boyle 

17   David Busby 

18  Tara Mohney 

19  Betty Moore, Marlin Brasher 

22 Brad Mizerany, Ruby Martin 

27 Kathy Muroski, Lewis Eberdt 

28  Doug Armstrng, Kaitlyn Harbison    

30  Gerald Gann, Matilda Gerwig 

   

Call the church office at 967-0470 if you know 

of a birthday that has been missed! 

Our CHUM Family .celebrating & serving for the month of  

SERVANTS FOR THE MONTH OF JULY 

          Readers                 Usher/Greeters 

 

8/7      Susan Maxey     Bobby Williams, Bill  Maze 

 

8/14    Don Harbison       Marla Monk, Gerald Gann 

 

8/21    Richard Barrow   Mike Mizerany, Lewis Eberdt      

 

8/27     Brandon Busby   Bill Maze, Freddie Huey 

 

PreSchool & MDO News 

 

 

August 19 will be the last day of Summer Play Days.  September 6 starts 

the first day of Preschool/MDO school year for 2011 - 2012.  Preschool 

registration is still open.  Tell all your friends and neighbors!  Call 969-

3149 for more information.  

KFC Kids 

 

KFC starts back on August 21 at 5:00 pm.  We will 

begin a series by Phil Vischer called, What’s in the 

Bible.  This engaging new series walks kids 

through the entire Bible.  So don’t miss it and tell 

all your friends! 

         See you there, 

              Miss Jana   

 

Christian condolences to the family of  

Frances Stewart who passed away on 

July 1, 2011. 

UMW Report 
 

      Please put September 10 on your Calendar.  

On this date Alabaster UMW will host the Mini 

School of Missions.   

 

      The studies for this year include: The Journey-

Reconciliation, Haiti, Joy to the World and Teach-

ing Children: The Story of Haiti.  Several of you 

are participating in the Reading Program. As soon 

as you finish reading each book, please return it to 

me or the church office  
 

Thank you, 
Reita Davis 
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Men’s Club Upcoming Events 

Annual Boston 

Annual Boston Butt Sale August 7 thru August 21 

 

Please place your order for your Boston Butt(s) Sunday, August 7 through Sunday August 

21 with a Men’s Club member or with Gwen at the church office.   One for $30. or two for 

$55.  The roast will be ready for pickup up on Satruday, August 27 or Sunday, August 28. 

 

All proceeds will go to an emergency maintenance fund. 
 

 

Cat Fish Lunch Sunday,  

September 25 after morning worship serve 

 

Cost for lunch will be $10.00 per person.  (Catfish Lunch will be in place of 4th Sunday 

Lunch for September)  Registration forms for the Catfish Lunch will be available soon! 

 

Bill White 


